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Wednesday 16th February 2022 

Dear parents,  

SONGFEST 2022! 

Once again, members from Puffins Class are able to take part in The Cornwall Music Education Hub’s Songfest programme. The 

project celebrates the singing talents of young people in Cornwall and allows them the opportunity to perform on a larger stage 

with professional musicians. This year’s theme is all about achieving dreams. We will be rehearsing at school and have had a 

rehearsal with Patrick Bailey (the conductor for the concert) to prepare.  

 
The concert will be held on Thursday 31st March at St John’s Hall Penzance beginning at 7:00pm. It is due to finish at 
approximately 9:00pm. On this day, there is a rehearsal beginning at 4:00pm which we must attend in order to take part. We will 
transport the children to this event and they will require a packed tea. We will stay with the children until the end of the 
performance when they will need collecting from outside St John’s Hall. 
 
Tickets for the performance go on sale on Friday 18th February at 10:00am. These are being sold through the Minack Box Office 
and the link is www.minack.com/songfest-2022.  We advise that you purchase tickets as soon as possible as the event is very 
popular and well supported.  

 Seats are unallocated. 

 Tickets will be e-tickets rather than paper copies.  There will be a confirmation email once the tickets are purchased and 
there is the opportunity to receive tickets by SMS a few days before the performance. 

  
Children will also be attending a rehearsal for the event on Friday 25th March 9:30 - 11:30am in St John’s Hall. We will transport 

children to and from this event.  

10 children will be able to represent St Levan. We anticipate a waiting list so a solid, written commitment to the date is required. 

Please sign the attached form below if your child is able to make this performance. We would love to be able to take everyone 

but are limited to 10 due to the size of the stage at St John’s Hall. 

Yours sincerely  

Anya Finch  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SONGFEST! 2022 

My child/ren_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

will be able to take part in the concert at St John’s Hall Penzance on Thursday 31st March and I will collect them after the 

concert.  

will not be able to take part in the concert at St John’s Hall Penzance on Thursday 31st March. 

Signed: ___________________________________          Date: ___________________________ 

 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 
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